

130 BALM BEACH ROAD WEST TINY, ONTARIO LOL 2J0 (705) 526-4204/526-3706 1-866-939-8469 FAX (705) 526-2372

November 16 2020

** sent via email **

Dear Ms. Archibald:

Re: Safety on Tiny Beaches Road

At their regular meeting on October 19, 2020, Council considered your deputation regarding Safety on Tiny Beaches Road South, and the results were as follows:

THAT the deputation from Lynne Archibald, Federation of Tiny Township Shoreline Associations (FoTTSA), regarding Road Safety, be received;

AND THAT staff be directed to report back on the strategies/ recommendations that can be implemented to address the expressed concerns by FoTTSA;

AND FURTHER THAT Lynne Archibald be advised accordingly.

Tiny Beaches Road safety survey results will be included for review during the development of the Transportation Master Plan in 2021.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Tim Leitch, Director of Public Works/ acting Chief Administrative Officer, at tleitch@tiny.ca.

Kind regards,

THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF TINY

Tim Leitch, P. Eng.

Director of Public Works/ acting C.A.O